
Reception News 
Week ending 6th November 2020 

 

Hello Everyone ! 

 

The children have come 

back to school full of  renewed  

energy and we have enjoyed listen-

ing to their news about Half Term 

activities. Each child has had a go at 

writing about a fun day they had 

with their family. The teachers were 

very pleased with their attempts at 

forming letters and giving  meaning 

to their mark-making.  

We have revised all the letter 

sounds we have learnt so far and 

practised blending and segmenting 

simple words using our Metal Mike 

Robots.  

In maths, we recapped how to write 

numerals and played games to find 

one more or one less than a given 

number.  Please send in egg 

boxes for a maths activity 

next week.  
We have been learning about Guy 

Fawkes and The Gunpowder Plot in 

preparation for Bonfire Night. The 

children have used a variety of  

creative resources to make Firework 

themed artwork and we made choc-

olate bread stick sparklers to eat.   

On Friday, each class recreated their 

own bonfire with treasures found on 

our Wild At Heart walk. We also 

enjoyed marshmallows and hot 

chocolate.  

Please see our Website for 

Home Learning Ideas.  

 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for sending us such gorgeous 

baby photos. It’s not too late to send one to 

us as part of our ’Birthdays and  

Celebrations’ topic! 

blossom@heyhouses.lancs.sch.uk  

oak@heyhouses.lancs.sch.uk  

sycamore@heyhouses.lancs.sch.uk  

Parent Share 
 

You should have received a message via 

MyEd about ‘Evidence Me’, a new sys-

tem which allows us to share what your 

child is doing at school. If you have 

confirmed you would like to  

participate via email, you should now 

start to receive observations of your 

child each Term.  

 

            
 

 

 

 

 

This week we have celebrated the  

birthdays of   
Isabelle Davies, Thea Crème, 

Annabelle Turner, Poppy Jowitt,  

Abdul Momin and Luca Parrish.  


